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Just a reminder that the Lottery will close February 10th. If you have a son or 

daughter currently in 5th grade they need to fill out an application  for the lot-

tery. If you need assistance, feel free to email maria.carlos@yesprep.org 

Families who registered for the Lottery last year.  

https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fosesconnect.orlandoscience.org%2Fpluginfile.php%2F18%2Fmod_forum%2Fpost%2F35%2Fre-enrollment.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fosesconnect.orlandoscience.org%2Fmod%2Fforum%2Fdiscuss.php%3Fd%3D35&docid=qArFD5zK
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HOMECOMING DANCE  

 

 

12TH GRADE DRUM CEREMONY   

   



WINTER CELEBRATIONS 

Friendly Reminder: YES Prep North Forest will be closed for Winter break, December 23 to January 3. We 
will return to our normal school hours on Tuesday, January 7. We hope everyone has a safe and happy Win-
ter break! To view or download a copy of our District Calendar: https://www.yesprep.org/parents/district-
calendar 
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